
      WASHINGTON SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF • ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

       Grand Blvd., Vancouver, WA   •   WSDAAstaff@comcast.net   •   Videophone 360-524-7467 

 
            August 1, 2022               

  
   Dear WSD Alumni & Friends, 
 

   RE:  WSDAA Reunion 2022 
 
   The Hall of Fame Award Night was held at the Washington School for the Deaf in the  
   Lloyd Auditorium on Saturday, August 6, 2016. We were excited to make that night a  
   very special event to honor several new Hall of Famers during the 2016 Reunion   
   weekend. 
 

   The next Hall of Fame Award Night will be held in the Lloyd Auditorium during the 
   2026 Reunion weekend.  We are currently accepting nominations for the 2026 Induction                         
                                    cycle. Nominations need to be received before December 31, 2025 to be considered for         
                                   the 2026 cycle. Before completing the nomination form, please be sure to review the  
                                   eligibility criteria on the Hall of Fame Guidelines. You will need to specify the  
                                   achievements and participation at WSD and the Deaf Community. Also, be sure to include  
                                   any events and contributions by the candidate that qualities them for this honor. 

Nominations will be reviewed and screened to ensure they meet the nomination criteria 
and eligibility. The Hall of Fame committee will be responsible for the final selection of 
candidates. 
 

Options for submitting a nomination form: (choose one) 
 

• Email: Scan the form and email it as an attachment to WSDAAstaff@comcast.net. Make 
sure to type in the subject – “Hall of Fame”.   
 

• Mail: Mail the completed form to WSDAA Hall of Fame, 611 Grand Blvd., Vancouver, 
WA 98661.   
 

• Hand Deliver: Hand deliver to the WSDAA office in WSD’s Clarke Hall, room #109  
and give it to one of the WSDAA staff members. If the WSDAA office is closed, you 
may leave it with the front desk receptionist at the Clarke Hall Administration, and she 
will put it in the WSDAA mailbox.   
 

• Videophone (VP): If you don’t feel comfortable to completing the form, contact me via 
WSDAA videophone, and I will be happy to help you complete the form. WSDAA VP 
number is 360-524-7467. You can leave your name and VP number in your message. 
 
If you have any questions about the nomination process, please feel free to contact me. 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
Linda Gehm 
Hall of Fame Coordinator 

 
 

 

Carey Price, ’76  
President 

• 

Ron Sammons, ’88 
Vice President 

• 

Gerrianne Healy ’71              
Secretary 

• 

Kay Kennedy, ’75  
Treasurer 

• 

Pam Randol, ’84   
Membership 
Coordinator 

• 

David Born, ’76  
Member at Large                      
& D.E.A.F. Rep. 

• 

David Galyean, ’85 
Member at Large 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:WSDAAstaff@comcast.net
mailto:WSDAAstaff@comcast.net

